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Proudly serving Portland's Munjoy Hill neighborhood since 1979. 
 

 

 

 

Munjoy Hill Neighborhood Organization 
weighs in on the Black Lives Matter 
movement. 

 

BLACK LIVES MATTER 

 

The Board of the Munjoy Hill Neighborhood Organization recently added its voice on this 
important topic: 
 

The efforts of the Black Lives Matter movement and the devastating effects of the coronavirus 
pandemic have made systems of racial disparity, oppression, and injustice unmistakably visible. The 
Munjoy Hill Neighborhood Organization wishes to add its voice to others in opposition to these violent 
and oppressive forces that devalue and harm people of color. 
  
The MHNO strives to make Munjoy Hill a safe, inclusive, and welcoming neighborhood for all residents. 
As the pandemic struck our city, the MHNO organized volunteers to grow produce and we worked with 
The Root Cellar to create a weekly emergency food pantry at Munjoy South, providing locally grown 
produce, eggs, milk, and pantry staples to neighbors in need. We strive to continue these and other 
efforts to address inequalities and bring neighbors together, safely. 
  
The MHNO is committed to working on active anti-racism efforts to ensure an inclusive, safe, and 
community-oriented future for all Munjoy Hill residents. We stand behind our mission to serve our 



neighbors by holding community events, advocating for our neighbors within city government, 
collaborating with other organizations and leaders in the community, and facilitating communication on 
community issues. Our doors are open (virtually), and we welcome feedback and participation from all 
residents and business owners on Munjoy Hill. Let's build an anti-racist future together. 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR MASKS & MUSIC, FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 4TH, ANYTIME 
BETWEEN 6-8, IN THE YARD OUTSIDE 92 CONGRESS STREET (corner of 
Congress and Atlantic). STOP BY FOR A LITTLE WHILE TO ENJOY LIVE 
INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC AND GOOD CONVERSATION! 

 

MASKS ARE MANDATORY. PLEASE MAINTAIN AT LEAST 6 FEET OF SOCIAL 
DISTANCE. Spread out on to the nearby sidewalks if necessary. SORRY, we will not 
be providing any FOOD OR DRINK (we haven't yet figured out how one can eat or 
drink in a mask). 
 

No agenda except to get to know our neighbors. Weather permitting. 



Hope you can join us for a while! 
 

For more information: info@munjoyhill.org 
 

Visit our website:www.munjoyhill.org 

  

 

 

  

  

   

 

https://www.munjoyhill.org/

